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It’s true! Each year, 10 million animals (including frogs, cats, and fetal pigs) are cruelly 

killed and then cut up in classrooms across the country—even though humane 

alternatives exist. Studies have shown that students who use alternatives to dissection 

perform just as well as—if not better than—students who cut up animals. You don’t have 

to dissect animals! Explain to your teacher that you won’t be dissecting and that the 

policy adopted by the New Hampshire Board of Education [New Hampshire Student 

Choice Policy] gives you the right to say “No!” to cutting up animals in New Hampshire:

Any student, for any reason, may choose to replace an activity that causes harm to 
animals, whether they be already dead, such in dissections, or living, such as animal 
testing, with an alternative activity that does not. Those instructors that teach 
dissection/vivisection in their classes should verbally announce the Student Choice 
Policy to all students on the first day of their class, and include the policy in their 
course syllabus. The policy is also available for review on the district website. 
Teachers should also inform their students that alternatives to killing,
harming, or dissecting animals will be made available to them at the time of the 
activity in which animals will be used. Students must inform their teachers of their 
intention to replace an activity prior
to the start of that activity. Teachers should
include alternatives to the activities covered
by this policy in their curriculum, and syllabi,
and information on the replacement process
should be provided in course syllabi and
Program of Studies, or Course Catalogue. 

Dissection is unnecessary  and cruel. Stand up for animals,

and exercise your rights. Choose not to dissect.

For more information 

or to get involved, visit 

PETAKids.com or e-mail 

us at PETAKids@peta.org.

Did you know that
you have the right to
refuse to dissect animals
in New Hampshire?
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